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Comments:  

My name is Milana Gasparyan and I STRONGLY SUPPORT SCR220. 

I would like to urge the Hawaii construction industry to embrace and prioritize sustainable 

practices by increasing the recycling of construction and demolition debris and expanding 

the usage of recycled construction materials to the greatest extent possible. 

As residents of this beautiful state, we are all stewards of its natural beauty and resources. 

Hawaii's unique environment demands that we take proactive steps to minimize waste and 

reduce our environmental impact. One crucial area where we can make significant strides 

is in the construction industry. 

Construction and demolition activities generate a substantial amount of waste, including 

concrete, wood, metal, and other materials. By implementing robust recycling programs 

and promoting the use of recycled materials in construction projects, we can achieve 

multiple benefits. 

I would like to strongly encourage the committees to PASS this measure. Mahalo for the 

opportunity to testify.  
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